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Participate in a Paid Study on  
Cannabis and Memory! 

 
In this study, we want to understand how varying 
levels of cannabinoids (e.g., THC and CBD) impact 
things like your memory and cognition. To better 

understand the effects of varying levels of 
cannabinoids, we ask you to provide blood samples. 

 
You will be compensated up to $195 

 
 
 
• Are 21-40 years old 
• Have used cannabis for at least 1 year 
• Are right-handed 

   
 
 

• 1 appointment at our lab facility in Boulder  
• 2 appointments in our mobile lab (we drive to a location convenient to you)  
• Blood draws 
• EEG recording 
• Cognitive tasks 
• Brief questionnaires 

 
If you are interested, please contact CUChange at: 

303-735-4486 or COBRA.CUStudy@gmail.com                               
or scan the QR code to complete the eligibility survey: 

 

You may be eligible to participate if you: 

 

This study involves: 
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